
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     

       Bad Hofgastein, March 2013 
 
 
 
16th European Health Forum Gastein 2013   
Young Forum Gastein Scholarship 
 
 
 
Dear Madam or Sir, 
 
As Health Attaché of your country we would kindly like to invite you to nominate a young 
health policy-maker of your country for the Young Forum Gastein Scholarship, a joint 
initiative of the European Health Form Gastein (EHFG) and the European Commission (DG 
Health and Consumers, DG Communications Networks, Content & Technology and DG 
Research & Innovation). 
 
The Young Gastein scholars will receive a unique opportunity to participate and network at 
the European Health Forum Gastein 2013, an annual conference bringing together 
politicians, decision-makers and representatives of interest groups as well as other experts in 
the field of public health. The EHFG 2013 will take place from 2nd - 5th October in Bad 
Hofgastein, Austria, with the Young Gastein programme activities commencing on the 1st 
October.  
 
We would be grateful to receive the name and contact details of your nominee by Friday 
3rd May 2013 (Louise.Boyle@ehfg.org).  
 
Please find attached detailed information about the requirements for participating and the 
documents to be submitted by the nominee in order to apply for the scholarship. 
 
Your support in bringing the future health decision-makers of your country to Gastein will be 
highly appreciated. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Prof. Dr. Helmut Brand 
President European Health Forum Gastein 

 


